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Disclaimer:
  	 The Jezreel Letters represents the last written appeal for revival and reformation 
from the pen of Inspiration to the leadership of the Seventh-day Adventist Church 
and was initially presented as a series of separate letters numbered one through nine.  
In later years, long after the prophet’s death, various groups have retyped the letters 
and published them in tract form, or as part of larger compilations.  In the interest of 
providing original content for study and research purposes, upa7.org was able to acquire 
copies of all the original letters and are happy to release them as a PDF document 
not only for all Davidia to enjoy, but also to share them to our beloved brethren in 
Laodicea.  Letters Nos. 1- 9 were scanned directly from original letters sent to leaders at 
the General Conference or from original letters borrowed from a private collection.—
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